
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

Today’s Program 
 

Today’s speaker is Candice 

Lane. She is a member of 

Rotaract Oshkosh who recently 

went on an educational journey 

to I’billin, Israel. She will share 

her experiences with our club 

today.  

 

Welcome Past President 
 

Wendy Hielsberg (2006-07) will 

help commemorate our club’s 

40
th

 anniversary today with her 

memories from her presidential 

year. Thanks Wendy! 

 

Dancing for Little Stars 

 
Congratulations to the Southwest 

Rotary dancers for their 

participation in the annual 

Dancing for Little Stars 

fundraiser.  

 

District Conference 

 
Rotary District 6270 will be 

holding their annual conference 

right here in Oshkosh as the Best 

Western Premier Waterfront 

Hotel and Conference Center. 

Dates are April 25 to 27. The 

conference is hosted by the 

Whitnall Park Rotary Club 

which is looking for 

sponsorships. For details visit 

their club website at 

www.WhitnallParkRotary.org. 

The annual district conference is 

a great opportunity to network 

with other Rotarians, learn about 

new projects and initiatives, and 

help spread the mission of 

Rotary. The conference includes 

a golf outing, a steel pan band 

concert, tours of the AirVenture 

museum and much more. For 

more information about Rotary 

District 6270 and its annual 

conference or to register for the 

conference, visit 

www.Rotary6270.org.  

 

Southwest Rotary will reimburse 

registration fees to any club 

member attending the District 

Conference. Register today! 

Topic:  “Candice Lane: Oshkosh to I’billin, 

a trip to the Holy Land” 
 

 

2013– 2014 Board 
President: Lori Davis 
Pres. Elect: Nicole Peterson 
Past Pres.: Mike Scott 
Secretary: Jeff Potts                           
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: Bill Wresch 
Membership: Eben Johnson 
Sgt-at-Arms:       Craig Burnett 
Public Relations: Vicky Redlin 
 

Club Service Chairs 

Nate Olson & Steve Poeschl 

Community Service Chairs 

Jeff Krueger & Todd Slagter 

International Service Chairs 

Tom Kloeckner  & Mark Stockli 

New Generations 

John Hobbins & Patty Shea 
 
Vocational Service Chairs 

Dan Buttke & Terry Chier 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Dan Christianson 
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Jeffrey Reed 

R.I. President: Ron D. Burton 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

April 23 
 
 
April 30 
 
 
May 7 

Oshkosh Correctional 
Tour / Roundtable 
 
Sam Muinde: Kenya 
Update 
 
Exchange Student: Simon 
 

  

Recurring Events 

3nd Mon. 
(April 21) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins 
 

Other Rotary Events 

 
April 23 
 
April 
25-27 
 
 
 
 

 
Oshkosh Correctional tour 
 
District 6270 Conference 
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Little Oshkosh 

Playground 
 

Committees are being formed to 

help with the restoration of the 

Little Oshkosh playground in 

Menominee Park.  

 

If you haven’t already signed up 

for a committee to help 

fundraiser, market, event plan or 

just lend some elbow grease, 

please do so soon. We need 

everyone’s help to make this 

project a success this year and 

ensure the playground entertains 

children for generations to come. 

Work dates are scheduled for 

October. For more information 

on how you can help with the 

restoration of the Little Oshkosh 

Playground, contact Nicole 

Peterson or Dawn Benish.  

 

Roosevelt Picnic 
 

On Wednesday, May 21 we’ll be 

grilling up hot dogs for the 

students at our PAL school – 

Roosevelt Elementary. This 

annual cook out is a great 

opportunity to interact with 

students and staff. Volunteers 

are needed to help grill. Other 

Rotarians are welcome to come 

spend the lunch hour with our 

PALs school. Contact Marcus 

Butts for complete details and to 

volunteer to help. 

 

Oshkosh Correctional 

Tour 
 

On Wednesday, April 23 or club 

will have an offsite meeting at 

the Oshkosh Correctional 

Institution.  

 

In advance to the tour we are 

required to provide some basic 

information including: full 

name, date of birth, and driver’s 

license number. If you are going 

to attend please get this 

information to Terry Chier or 

Dan Buttke ASAP. Also please 

note there are some dress code 

requirements (nothing with 

metal in it). If you have 

questions or concerns please talk 

with Terry or Dan ASAP. 

 

For those Rotarians not taking 

the tour, we will hold a 

roundtable at Robbin’s that 

Wednesday.   

 

The tour has been organized by 

the Vocational Avenue of 

service with the goal of one 

offsite meeting per quarter. If 

you have a suggestion on a great 

offsite meeting location contact 

a member of Vocational Service 

 

Rotary Youth Exchange 
 

Host families are needed for to 

help with students for the Rotary 

District Conference. Up to 7 host 

families are needed from Friday, 

April 15 through Sunday, April 

27. Each family will host two or 

three students (they will bring 

sleeping bags so you only need 

one bedroom to accommodate).  

If you are interested please 

contact Kelly Mundell or Jeff 

Hackbarth.  

 

 

 

Weekly Invocations 

April   Vicky Schroeder 

Weekly Greeters                                              
 
April 16  Shelly Hurzeler & Drew 
Niehans 
 
April 23   John Dinse 
 
April 30  Heidi Kivi & Brad Dunn 
 
 
 

The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

pottse@gmail.com  

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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